CUSD Writing Assessment

First Trimester:  Narrative Organizer
	1. Answer the prompt.

On ________ I like to ________with my 
                      When?                                                           Activity

_______.

          Who?

	2. Explain why you do that activity.

We ______ because _______________.

                    Activity                                                                     Reason

	3. Feelings

Me and _______ feel ______ when we                                           

                                    Who?                                   Feeling qQ                                    

_______________!

                       Activity


First Grade 1st Trimester Expository Organizer/NCA

Dear Parent,

For the first trimester First Grade students will be required to answer a prompt for the CUSD Writing Trimester Assessment.  Students will be required to do the following:

· Write 3 complete sentences.

· Sentences must begin with a capital letter.

· Sentences must end with a period (.), question mark (?) or exclamation mark (!).

· Answer prompt and stay on topic throughout the writing.

· Prompt example: Write about something you like to do with your best friend.
· Answer the prompt by writing about the activity you like to do with that person; on sentence one tell who the person is and what you like to do, on sentence two tell why you like that activity and on sentence three tell your feelings.
· Print legibly and use spaces appropriately.

· Sentences must be written continuously with no huge spaces between sentences.  Some students tend to write a sentence per line and make their writing look like a list.

· Words must be separated by a “finger space”; the width of the pointer finger so that words do not look squished together. 

· Spell most words correctly. 

· Draw a picture that shows what the student wrote about.

Please support your child at home by practicing at home on the weekends.  Attached to this document is the Open Sentence Organizer that we are using in class.

Thank you, Miss Arredondo

